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        MARCH 23-25 2018
NEWSLETTER ONE                                               
9th December 2017.

We would like to thank those of you who have submitted their application forms, and those that have indicated they will shortly. Could we ask that those that fall into the latter category do so as soon as possible as this will assist in the planning. Those of you that are still contemplating please let us have some indication as to your wants and of course if there are any questions please don't hesitate to ask either Jeff or Paul.

There has been a big effort put in thus far as the event has come a long way in the 3 short months since we decided to establish this event for Queenstown and the Central Otago district. As we get deeper into the planning we are more excited about this fun event for us the classic car enthusiasts. The venue is as most of you will know is spectacular especially in March. A wonderful backdrop for your wonderful machines.
There is thus far a fine mix of cars entered, that have been manufactured by the European manufactures. Italian, German, French. Swedish and British. The designated years that we though would be perfect for our event has proved to be not so perfect, so hence you will see cars from outside this period of post WW2 to 1979. This means we will look favourably at accepting others who fall outside this period that provide interesting appeal. We would encourage you to spread the word to friends and others that might have a interest in The CAT.

We are working on organising transporter (s) for cars coming from the North Island. These cars will be delivered to Christchurch for the owners to fly in (just like a rockstar) collect and drive the beautiful scenic routes to Central Otago either independently or a sub group. - a fine thing to do in its own right.
A few have asked for more details about the tour and we will be releasing more detail as we progress, however we will be keeping some highlights a little close to our chest as we do want a few nice surprises in store for you. Both the Saturday and Sunday tours are a special mix of visuals with plenty of time to mix and mingle. 

As previously advised accommodation is up to you as individuals, but please remember the Queenstown region is always busy these days, so you need to book asap.  As a suggestion Millbrook, would be a good location. Great accommodation, restaurants and right in the heart of our activities with good parking. Also The Hilton could be a option with good underground parking. There is lots to choose from but please do book as soon as you can.
Please note the event date is March 23-25 2018. Some have confused this as Easter. Easter is the following week. 

That's about it for now and if there are any questions please ask.

Paul - 021 923693

Jeff - 027 4442730.

